June 27,2023

Hunolulu Planning Commission
dpp@hmnolulu.gov

RE: Community Residents Support Increased Oversight of the Landfij) Siting Process

Aloha:

lam a resident of West O’ahu that resides in Kapolei, and | am Writing to express my support for
increased oversight by the Honoluly Planning Commission of the Process to reevaluate options
to explore Potential landfil) sites outside the No pass Zone. It has been 3 long road to get to this
point, ang the Department of Environmenta! Services (ENV) has not met its deadlines all along
the Way. The State Land Use Comrm’ssion (Luc) Previously ordered the ENV to close the
Waimanalo Gulch Sanitary Landfil (WGSL) by 2008 and to select 5 new site by 2004 Those
deadlines were not met, The ENv was later ordered to begin the Process of idenﬁfying and

developing a new sjte by 2010, byt No site was selected. The Luc most recently set 3 deadline of

December 31, 2022, for the City to identify an alternative landfill site to WGs|, another deadline
that was Mmissed.

and find a viable new location for ourisland's waste before the closure deadline of March 2,
2028.

Thank you for Your immediate attention to this matter,

Sincerely,

Signature:

Print:
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